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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Autumn 2 Timetable 
 
Please see our After-school Clubs programme for next half term. Club’s commence week 
beginning Monday 30th October.  A new programme of clubs will commence at the 
beginning of each half term; however, some clubs will continue. All clubs are open to both 
boys and girls and run from 3:15 until 4:15pm 

 

Years 3-6  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dodgeball Spanish  Ukulele  Football 
 

Years 1-4 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Ukulele – year 2 Tag Ruby  
 

Football 

 

Please see the following individual club information, clubs will need to be booked half 
termly and payment is required at the beginning of each half term.  Spaces are 
allocated on a first come first served basis 

 

All children in receipt of Pupil Premium Funding receive free attendance to all After 
School Clubs, these must still be booked in the usual way by completing and 
returning the form to the School Office. 

 

 

mailto:office@bawdeswellprimary.org.uk
http://www.bawdeswellprimary.org/


 

Spanish 
£9.00 (£1.50 per session) runs until the 5th December 
A club being run by Mrs Germing. 
Please use ParentMail for bookings and payments.  
Places are limited 
 
Football Club 
This club is currently free. For bookings please email the office. 
Children will need their PE Kit, shin pads and football boots. 
Football will take place outside, please wear appropriate clothing 
Drink Bottle  
 
Ukulele 
£9.00 (£1.50 per session) runs until the 6th December 
A club being run by Mrs Phillips. 
Please note spaces are limited. 
Please use ParentMail for bookings and payments.  
 
Tag Ruby 
£9:00 (£1.50 per session) and starts on 2nd November until 7th December 
This club is run by Norwich City Community Sports Foundation  
Please use ParentMail for bookings and payments.  
 
Dodgeball 
£17:50 (£2.50 per session) until 11th December 
A fun After School Dodgeball Club run by ICS Coaching for years 3-6. 
Children will need their PE Kit and a drink 
Please use ParentMail for bookings and payments.  
 
Kind regards, 
Catherine Ogle 
Executive Head 
exechead@reephamprimary.org.uk 

 
 


